
 
 
 
 
Mechanical Rubber Products, a custom contract manufacturer of rubber, plastic 
and metal, is compliant with MIL-I-45208 quality management system 
requirements. 
 
The MIL-I-45208 specification provides standards for the inspection systems of 
those who contract for the U.S. Army, Navy, Air Force and Defense Supply 
departments. It is approved by the U.S. Department of Defense. 
 
The standards require that inspection systems assure that supplies conform to 
contract requirements, that records of inspections and tests are maintained, and 
that contracts be subject to evaluation and audit by government representatives. 
 
MIL-I-45208, however, is inactive for new design after Nov. 1995 and replaced by 
ISO 9001. 
 
“Mechanical Rubber considers providing quality service to the United States 
government an honor and privilege,” commented Mechanical Rubber President 
and CEO, Cedric Glasper. “We are proud to adhere to government restrictions 
that will help to keep our armed forces safe on the ground, in the air and at sea.” 
  
 


